
Wadsworth Amateur Soccer Association  
General Meeting  

May 10, 2011  
Location: Knights of Columbus      Start Time: 8:15pm 

 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Frank Muhl, Dave Wagner, James Muhl, Jaimie Zakikian, Mike Skunza, Rick Rogers, Linda Bloc, 
Scott Simpson, Jason Arnold 

GUESTS PRESENT:  Andy Cossick, John Kraft, Bill Margo, Paul Vukovic, Chris Craig, Michael Porpora, John Johnson, Mike Majeski 

Reports  
Monthly Minutes:  

 Rick motions and Jamie seconds to approve March board minutes, motion passed.  

Treasurers Report:  

 Hands out first quarter financial report, no questions.     

President Report:  

 Welcomes Mike Majeski. as DFPA. 

 Discusses field conditions, apologizes for this turn of events and hope everyone understands Mother Nature’s role in this mess. 
Refunds will be evaluated at the end of the season and will do everything possible to treat all members fairly. 

Vice President Report:   

 Fields are open for games only; adult fields are closed and may open up tomorrow. No boxes planned for corner flags so flags 
will be on the field. Andy Cossick suggests looking into what other communities are doing with their fields. 

Director of Travel: 

 Boys: Waiting for the weather to break. 

 Girls: Not Present 

Director of Rec:  

 Getting heat from parents about the late start of the season, refunds and such…. Looking at other options like Lodi. 

Director Coaching and Player Development:  

 At a loss about how to move forward until the fields are open. Age group training has been cancelled; need to figure out try 
outs for the fall. 

Director of Communication:   

 Added GSA information to the website. John asks about tournaments and getting information out about these early. Wants a 
list of financial aid applicants so he can help them get financial aid for camps.  

Adult Chair:  

 Adult membership is strong, we have about $2400 in excess when combining Fall 10 and Spring 11 season. We need to 
allocate a percentage to hardship fund and scholarship fund. Also need to lower fees for the adults for the fall season. 

Tournament Chair:  

 Still open. John has accepted a co-chair position for tournaments. 3v3 is June 25. All camps and tournaments have been 
updated on the website.  

Fundraising Chair:  

 230 carriers were picked up so far. Should make around $7000, money is due May 20. 

New Business:   
 GSA representative is John Johnson, does not want to add any teams for the fall. No assessments for GSA this year. 

 Website will be updated to show Bird Street as a WASA sanctioned field to play on. 

Announcements: 
 High school will maintenance there third of the field after the season with seed, aerating and rolling, WASA will coordinate with 

the High School to time this so we can take care of our part. 

Motion to adjourn by Rick R., second by John Johnson 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Board meeting concluded at  9:30 Pm 

Respectfully Submitted by James A. Muhl, Board Secretary  


